
THE DOWNLAND 
FEDERATION

GOVERNORS
WANTED

BECOME   A 
SCHOOL 

GOVERNOR

Our Board of Governors is looking particularly for people with a background in either Finance, 
Health & Safety  or the Education sector, however a variety of skills are always welcome.

Are you interested in helping to shape school 
policies, vision and strategic direction? 

Would you like the opportunity to have a positive 
impact on the educational experiences and 

outcomes of our Federation's young people?
Would you welcome the chance to be a part of 

this rewarding voluntary Board?
If yes then please contact our Clerk to Governors

fwilson@thedownsschool.org

Learning together; learning for life: 
a seamless education from 2-18


